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5th October 2016 

 
 
Dear parent or carer, 
 
I apologise for any confusion about the changes to the uniform policy. We have noticed that girls 
are becoming competitive about decorations in their hair and on head scarves. We would ask that 
they save these for special occasions. 
 
Plain Head scarves and hair bands with small bows are allowed in the school colours of blue, grey, 
black or white. 
 

          
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that: 

 skirts or kameez should be just below knee length; not any shorter or longer.  

 we only allow stud earrings, not hoops. 

       
 

 we do not allow patterns in hair. 

    
 



 

 

Please note that all earrings, headbands and scarves must be removed for P.E. to comply with 
health and safety policies. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms H Marsden 
Deputy Headteacher 

 

 


